
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
19th October 2022 
 
Dear parents and Carers 
 
Poole Schools Music Association Christmas concert, Friday 2nd December 
 
This year, the Poole Schools Music Association Christmas concert is on Friday 2nd December and will 
be held at Poole High School.  This will be a great event with a large joint choir, featuring a range of 
schools in the area.   
 
As a choir we will be learning the material in our Thursday rehearsals (along with our preparation for 
Voice in A Million).  In order to take part, students must learn all words by memory.  There will also 
be a joint schools rehearsal during the school day and the date will be confirmed in due course. 
 
The school will ensure that students are taken to and from rehearsals.  Parents will need to take 
students to the concert for 5.30pm and collect afterwards.  There will be two performances, 6pm and 
7.30pm.  The concert should finish by 8.30pm (please arrive no earlier than 8.15pm to collect). 
 
We have been allocated 30 student places for those who want to take part.  These will be offered on 
a first-come-first-served basis through completing the online form using the link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/fh9pak8TqA 
 
We will also be looking for volunteers who can help us at the rehearsal (date tbc) or the performance 
date.  If you would be interested in this, please let us know by phoning or emailing the school office. 
 
Finally, there will be the opportunity for family and friends to attend through ticket sales.  Once we 
have more information on this I will be able to let you know. 
 
Many thanks for your support! 
 
 
 
Mr N Bluck Mrs B Miller 
Music Teachers 
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